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Dear Ding hua, 

 

Thanks to you, 2009 is going to be an amazing year of progress for America. I know we will all feel a sense of 

pride and achievement as we watch the new Congress get sworn in and get to work with President Obama.  

 

I'm so proud of the way Hillary poured herself heart and soul into helping Barack Obama and so many other 

Democratic candidates last year. 

 

And, like you, I'm looking forward to all the change and progress that those victories will lead to in the weeks 

and months ahead.  

 

As historic as 2008 may have been, there is no time to rest. Now is the time to keep our momentum going by 

showing the new Congress that we're here to support them in 2009 right from the very beginning.  

 

The reason we won so big last year is because House Democrats had the early support from people like you. 

That early strength we built together put our party on a trajectory for success, and we kept going!  

 

With Barack Obama's inauguration fast approaching, we need to make the same powerful show of strength as 

the new Democratic Congress gets to work with the new Administration to solve the greatest challenges of our 

time.  

 

All of us are anticipating what an emotionally powerful day January 20th is going to be. So many dreams will be 

fulfilled, so many barriers overcome, and so much history will be made. A bold new era of American leadership 

is about to begin. However, we shouldn't wait until Inauguration Day to get to work.  

 

All the best, 

 

Bill Clinton 


